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This is to confirm recent telecons between Pete Garcia of my staff

and yourself concerning an upcoming site visit to the Moab Mill by

Mr. John Davis, Director of the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and

Safequards.

¥r. Davis will be accompanied by either Mr, Garcia or

mysel f and our planned time of arrival is approximately 2:00 p.m. on

September 14, 1982,

telecon as soon as they become available.
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Sincerely,
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Any further details will be provided to you via

Harry J. Pettengill, Section Leader
Operating Facility Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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